
Progress on Kent County’s Goal of 90% Waste Reduction by 2030





South Kent Landfill Trends
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In January 2018, Kent County Department of Public Works (DPW) began tracking C+D loads at our North Kent 
Transfer Station in Rockford and South Kent Landfill in Byron Center. After a full year of high-level analysis 
consisting of a simple waste-type determination at the scale, we concluded that at least 17% of the waste that
is accepted for disposal (by weight) is C+D material.

Construction + Demolition Load Tracking (2018)

Could be reused as-is if the infrastructure existed. South Kent 
Landfill

North Kent Transfer 
Station

Total tons received

Construction + Demolition (tons) 57,784.18 16,062.27 73,846.45
Total Tons Received 345,121.60 101,346.39 446,467.99

Construction + Demolition compared to Total Tons 17% 16% 17%





A proposed C+D processing system in Kent County would bring a 
new scale and approach to recycling in West Michigan. Currently, 
there is limited recycling or recovery of these materials in the 
region. A C+D waste processing system would be designed to take 
unsorted (mixed) waste from construction or demolition sites and 
process this material to recover recyclable and recoverable materials 
in order to divert the waste from the landfill.



Negotiations with multiple local, national and international 
resource recovery/recycling companies are in progress to 
locate other technologies to the Sustainable Business Park 
with a goal of having the Park operational by 2021 
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